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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Welcome back! It seems that we have enjoyed the best of the Easter weather and have 
returned to school safe, happy and refreshed. I would like to welcome Mrs Charnley to 
our school family. She is supporting us as Associate Headteacher whilst Mrs Brogden is on 
maternity leave.  

 

Supervision before and after school  
Please ensure that all children are supervised on the front playground before the start of 
school and at end of the day. For health and safety reasons children are NOT permitted to 
use the trim trail without the supervision of a member of staff. Children are NOT 
permitted to use the trim trail at any time before or after school. The gate is closed at these 
times and children are not permitted to ‘hop’ over the wall.  
 

Homework Journals  
Your child has come home today with their ‘Homework Journal’ please return the journal 
back to the class teacher on Monday 20th May 2019. 
 

Platinum Stars Winners    

Huge congratulations and a very well done to our Spring term  
Platinum Star winners. I’m sure you will agree that these children 
thoroughly deserve this terms award.  
 
 

 
Key Stage 1 

 
Key Stage 2 

 

 
Harriet Robson 

Ethan Taylor 
Saffron Hakim 
Daniel Cornall 

 
 

‘Happy are those who hear the word of 
God and keep it’ Luke 11:28 

mailto:head@lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk


 
Extra Curriculum Clubs 
Clubs will recommence after half term in June (more details to follow). 

Upcoming events 
Marian service – Tuesday 7th May at 2pm  
First Holy Communion - Sunday 19th May 9am and afterwards in the School Hall 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Thursday 20th June led by Class 4 
Summer production – Tuesday 16th July 2pm & 6pm 
Leavers Mass – Thursday 18th July at 9:30am followed by refreshments and Year Six 
awards assembly in the school hall.  

Parking 
We are continuing to receive a number of complaints in regard to parking on the road 
outside of school. Local residents have advised that cars have been double parked making 
access to their properties difficult. In addition, this makes passing through very difficult, 
particularly for the school bus and larger vehicles. 

We would ask families to use the Smiths Arms car park and walk down to school. Thank 
you for also ensuring you do not parking on the zig zag lines at the front of school. All this 
helps to keep our pupils and families safe. The PCSO’s will be making unannounced visits 
and will issue fines to anyone parked on the Zig Zag lines.  
 

Friends of St. Mary’s – Meeting & Diary dates  
The Friends of St. Mary’s will meet on Monday 29th April at 9.15 am in the School Library. 
EVERYONE is welcome! If you cannot make the meeting but are available to help before 
or during an event please catch Hannah Reid on the school yard or let the office know. 

Tuesday 21st May  - Own clothes day – bring a ‘Tasty treat’ for Bingo 
                                                                           (sweets, chocolate, biscuits etc) 
Wednesday 22nd May – Tasty Treat Bingo starts at 5pm 
Tuesday 11th June Sports Day from 3.00 p.m. 
Friday 12th July - St Mary’s Got Talent – starts at 5pm 
100% of all funds raised will go back into school to support our children. 
 

 
Celebrations Awards 

 Achievement Award Winner Attitude Award Winner 

Class 1 Noah Foxall-Holmes Jake Skeffington 

Class 2 Alfie Shaw Finney Griffiths 

Class 3 Mylo Sanderson Max Scudamore 

Class 4 Farrell Carrig Katie Davies 

 Welfare – Lunch Time Award 

 Key Stage One Key Stage Two 

 Ella Jackson Lucia Wright 



 
 
 

At St. Mary’s School we 

“Live our lives as Jesus taught us,  

Work hard together to achieve our best,  

Respect each other and the world around us,  

Have fun and enjoy learning!” 


